
Subject: Lone Star Bottleheads - June 11
Posted by FredT on Tue, 10 May 2005 11:10:10 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The Lone Star Bottleheads' next meeting is June 11 at Jim's house in Richardson, Texas. This will
be a great opportunity for the Houston, San Antonio, Austin, and Dallas area Bottleheads, the
Dallas Audio Club, and the Tulsa Audio Club to all get together for the first time. Directions and a
map at the link below. First timers are especially welcome at our meetngs.
 Lone Star Bottleheads 

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from AudioRoundTable.com

https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=87
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=rview&th=331&goto=1699#msg_1699
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=post&reply_to=1699
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php

